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Dear Sir / Madam

Unique Reference:SIZE-AFP113

| am very concerned about a variety of issues relating to the building of Sizewell C.

1) Abbey Lane will become more of a rat run than it already is - in places only one vehicle width and
with blind corners that are often taken too fast. This is a worry to me as with the footpath closing,
walking along the road will be my only way to reach Leiston on foot. | would like to see some traffic
calming measures put in place.

2) Access for vehicles into Old Abbey Farm is going to be very difficult, both in and out, during the
first two years of construction prior to the new access road being built. If an 'at request' traffic light
system could be installed for leaving the driveway this would be beneficial to both the farm and the
Old Abbey Residential Home. Long farm machinery does not cross the road swiftly and yet cars
travelling the B1122 from the Yoxford direction have no speed limit when coming around the sharp
bend towards the farm entrance - the only access point in or out of the farm.

3) | am not clear about how the road/rail crossing will work at the bottom of Abbey Lane. | think that
when the crossing closes traffic will back along the B1122 preventing any vehicles leaving the side
road towards Leiston. As already mentioned, Abbey Lane is very narrow in places and a blockage of
the bottom of the lane would also stop vehicles turning in off the B1122.

Kind regards
Karen Poll





